From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 4:39 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Gloriane Peck
Subject: Executive Club Lecture

Steve, 

The Chicago Public Library Foundation was given three tickets to attend the Executive Club discussion Bridging the Gap: Attracting and Developing Women Technology Leaders which was hosted at the Metropolitan Club at Willis Tower, on Tuesday, March 10th. The Foundation offered myself and Gloriane Peck, the library's Webmaster the tickets. We attended the event. The event included a bar, light appetizers and the panel discussion.

Please let me know if you need any other information about the event. 

Michelle

 
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

